
 

 

 

 

Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) requirement for 

essential non-health
 
workers - COVID-19 

 

Basic hygiene measures for everyone include; physical distancing, good hand hygiene, 

cough etiquette, regular cleaning of surfaces and frequently touched items, avoid 

touching face, eyes, mouth and nose 
 

 

 
    Non-essential workers have no requirement for additional PPE for COVID-19 protection 
 

           **   NB FIGAS – have been advised to ensure passengers wear IIR masks in the plane 
NB Customs & Immigration – to give any passenger with COVID symptoms an IIR mask and if dealing 
with that ill passenger to use an FFP2 mask themselves (in all other cases to use an IIR mask if unable 
to socially distance)  

 
Mask – medical 
IIR or similar Gloves   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

response office based 

 

  

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Social Services 

 

 

 

 


